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Wednesday 28TH August, 2019 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 3 Week 6 
Website: www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E-Mail: email: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

T: 66554201  
F: 66554570 

 

 
  REPTON 2019 

AUGUST 
29th     Father’s Day Stall 12pm 
30th    Father’s Day Breakfast 
           Jersey Day – wear   
           favourite Jersey top  
SEPTEMBER 
5 th       P&C Fundraising disco 
8th       Sunday Running Festival  
            Fun Run 
9th        Life Education Van 
13th      STAR Program 9-12 
15th      Regatta Fundraiser 
20th      STAR Program 9-12 
26th      School Production 6pm 
27th      STAR Program 9-12 
27th      School Colour Fun Run 
            Last Day Term 3 
OCTOBER 
18th      STAR Program 9-12 
19th      P&C Fundraising – 
            Raleigh Winery  
             Fundraiser 
25th      STAR Program 9-12 
31st        4/5/6 Sydney Trip 
NOVEMBER 
8TH         Story Time 8.45-9.00am 
15th       Story Time 8.45-9.00am 
18-29th  Swimming Scheme 
DECEMBER 
16th    Presentation Day 1:30pm 
17th    Year 6 Farewell dinner/ 
           Disco 
18th    Big Banana (New Date) 

Principal’s Message 

SASS WEEK: This week we acknowledge the hard-working efforts of our 
school support staff. Mrs Jenkinson is always there as our friendly, 
helpful and caring face in the office for our students, staff and families. 
We have the expertise of Miss Sue, Miss Vanessa, and Miss Ro helping in 
class learning programs, in the gardens and in the kitchen. Max is 
always busy helping around the grounds on a Monday. So, when you 
see these faithful members of Repton Public School this week, give 
them a big smile and thank you for all they do for us! 

Professional Learning: I felt very welcomed back after a few days 
attending the Thoughts Conference in Sydney last week. It was a 
delight to hear all the stories and happenings upon my return. All of our 
teachers make significant connections with the students over the day, 
including myself, and it is nice to know they value our relationship. 

Literacy: Our expectations remain clear and high for our teaching and 
learning of literacy at Repton Public. We have explicit teaching of 
reading and writing, speaking and listening in guided group sessions 
Monday-Thursday mornings. Our assessment data is showing that our 
students are becoming more successful using this targeted 
intervention. The use of individual learning goals has also made 
students more engaged in achieving high quality work across all 
grades. Well done both students and teachers in embracing this 
approach. 

Numeracy: I had the pleasure of sitting in on number talks across all 
classes last week. How amazing to hear our students talking so 
confidently about a range of flexible strategies that they can use in 
mathematics to solve problems! We are attempting to shift a few 
mindsets of our students who don’t believe they are good at Maths. 
We say “we are not good at solving problems this way…YET!” Growth 
mindsets coming your way! 

Father’s Day: I would like to wish a Happy Father’s Day to all the 
fathers, grandfathers and others who fill in as ‘father’ role models for 
our students. Hope you can attend the special breakfast hosted by 
P&C Friday morning.   

Have a great week. 
Mrs Kristy Glyde,  
Principal 

 

   
 

Thought of the Day 
We need to use an integrated approach to 

quality teaching, curriculum planning 

and delivery, and assessment that 

promotes learning excellence to meet the 

needs of all students. 
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Kitchen  Garden  Music 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4/5/6 made Rocky Road for 
Father’s Day. They also made 
labels for the marmalade jam 

jars. 

 We our loving our new and 
improved garden. There is room 

for everyone to participate. 
Students were busy watering the 

garden with worm juice, 
composting, cutting back 

overgrown plants and collecting 
seeds. 

  
K/1 performed their small group 

ensemble piece to their class. 
They sounded wonderful! Great 

work playing music together K/1! 

 
This Week in Classes     

K/1   2/3/4  4/5/6  

 

 

 

 

 

K/1 students have been using 
ten frames to learn the pairs of 
numbers that combine to make 

10. We call these pairs friends of 
ten. 

 2/3/4 have been constructing 
3D shapes from many different 

materials. So much fun!! 

 4/5/6 have been working hard 
on their communicating and 

reasoning in mathematics. ‘The 
Number Game’ is a fantastic 
opportunity for students to 
share their mathematical 

thoughts to the class. Well done 
Coda, Riley and Marlee! 

 

  
 PRODUCE TABLE EVERY TUESDAY 

Students sell produce they have grown at school on a Produce table every Tuesday. We 
would like to add to this with surplus produce from outside the school that you may be 

willing to bring in. 
SALE THIS WEEK 

Succulents $2.00 / Pecan Nuts $2.00 bag / Turmeric $1.00 
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Class Awards 

4/5/6  2/3/4   K/1 

      

Riley K, Marlee & Coda  Oro & Vivi   Maple, Brax & Alira 
      

Student Leader Awards  Win Bin   Classiest Class Award 

  

 

 

  

 

Jarrah, Asha, Hayley, Marlee 
Benji & Tommy 

 

 Win Bin Awards 
Eedie, Bella & KaCee   2/3/4 

 

 
Return and earn- 
Don’t forget if you 
have any cans or 
bottles you wish to 
donate, you can 
send them in to 
school fundraising. We are hoping to fill it up by 
the end of the term! 
 
BOOK FAIR 
A big thankyou to all families who purchased books 
from last week’s Book Fair. We sold $1120 worth of 
products whih gave us a commission of $280 to 
spend on new resources for our school Library.   
Congratulations to the winners of the Book Fair 
Colouring Competition. 

Bella – Early stage 1 / Alira – Stage 1  
Sonny – Stage 2 and Riley T – Stage 3 

 

 
STEM: 4/5/6 were using the design and make 
process to create a toy kite for a child. We are testing 
our designs to make modifications next week. 
Reminder projects due in week 8.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
Sonny at the Zone Athletics 
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  Canteen Roster   -   Term 3 
Date Special Lunch     10.30 – 12.00 Recess   1.00 – 2.00 
Fri 30 Aug  Jo Fitzgerald/HELP NEEDED Jo Fitzgerald 
Fri 6 Sept  Michael Radecki/HELP NEEDED Michael Radecki 
Fri 13 Sept  Norbette Nolan/HELP NEEDED Norbette Nolan 
Fri 20 Sept  Toni Swain/HELP NEEDED Vanessa Garrett 
Fri 27 Sept COLOUR    FUN  RUN    -          NO  CANTEEN 

 
Lunch duties include setting up snacks, service and washing. 
Recess duties include service, cleaning and preparing ice cups and fruit sticks for following week. 
 
All canteen lunch orders will be made off site unless you would like to do all preparations – please advise 
Vanessa if you are doing this. You are welcome to bring in homemade items but please try and keep the sugar 
level down to ensure we meet “Healthy Canteen” guidelines. You can also more than welcome to run a 
“Special” that can be pre-ordered. If you’d like to know more about the guidelines please call Vanessa Garrett 
on 0411 399 032. 
 

HELP IS NEEDED – PLEASE CALL  -  JO FITZGERALD 0408 823 299 
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Coffs Harbour Running Festival is being held on Sunday the 8th of September. Mr Stanley would love to 
see Repton students participate! There are 3km and 5km events for children. Head to the following website 

for details and registration, or please come and see me for further information!  

http://villagesports.com.au/events/coffs-harbour-running-festival/  

 

 
 
 
 

http://villagesports.com.au/events/coffs-harbour-running-festival/
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